
 

 

 
 
The Union Pacific is doing a re-plan of traffic into and out of the LA basin which goes 
into effect in early July to help alleviate the issues. 
 
Please reach out to your local STG contact with additional questions. 

 

 

NOTICE: Union Pacific Service Update 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
The Union Pacific Railroad ICTF Ramp in Long Beach, CA is experiencing 1-2 day 
origin delays due to car shortages and congestion.  The issue is impacting loads to the 
following markets: 
 
 

 El Paso 
 Houston 
 Kansas City 
 Laredo 
 San Antonio 
 St Louis 


